
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer        September 2023 

 

Planners and Equipment 

 

 After a positive start back to the term, we have seen our standards of behaviour, uniform and 
attitudes improve across the school. As Parents and Carers you have helped us play a vital role in 
maintaining these standards.  

Our next focus will be on equipment and planners and making sure each student is ‘Ready to Learn’. 
Each student has been provided with a planner which they should bring daily. These planners are 
used within our lessons as a teaching and learning tool and to record homework. Planners that are 
damaged intentionally or lost will need replacing and there will be a small cost to replace this.  

Students are also expected to have the basic equipment so they can be fully prepared for each 
lesson. Students should have the basic required equipment such as a pen, pencil, ruler and rubber.  
We are able to provide subject specific equipment to students when this is needed in lessons.  

We would encourage students to bring a bag to school so they can carry their planner, equipment 
and coats. A reminder to all students that coats should be removed once inside school and during 
lessons.  
 
Thank you once again for your support in helping us to maintain the high standards at Huntcliff and 
ensuring that your child is set for a successful start to school by being ready to learn.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs E Green 
Acting Deputy Head 


